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Statement from the Office of the Attorney General regarding the Marriott data breach: 
 

We actively enforce state law that protects Tennesseans from data breaches. We are very concerned 
about the major breach announced by Marriott this morning: the hundreds of millions affected, the 
nature of the information potentially accessed, and the time that passed since the first breach. We 
are gathering additional information and looking at what went wrong. 
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